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I am writing this email to strongly object to the planning submitted in south warrington for housing and
logistics.

This development would result in a loss of the green belt. It appears wbc are the only people who haven’t see
the recent cop26.

We all have an obligation to protect our green spaces.

You should be ashamed.

Sent from my iPhone




